
 

 

Parking Consultation    Our Ref: TVW-23LW 
The Resident      Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»               Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area»                                                                Date: 12th January 2024 
«Postcode»                   
 
 
 
Dear Resident 

Review of Limited Waiting Parking Places in Aldenham Road, Bushey 

Following the review of existing parking restrictions in Bushey area and consultation with 

ward councillors, the council is proposing to amend the existing Limited Waiting restrictions 

outside Nos 71 – 77 Aldenham Road, Bushey (parking bays outside the post office) 

Existing restriction – Parking Mon – Sat, 8am – 6.30pm, 30mins No return within 2 hours 

Proposed restriction: Parking Mon – Sat, 8am – 6.30pm, 1 hour No return with 2 hours 

The proposal is aimed at improving access to the local shops, increase turnover of parking 

spaces and help align limited waiting restriction as it exist within the borough. The council 

will also use this opportunity to re-mark the existing parking places to allow vehicles fully 

park within the marked bays.  

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of our proposal, please see the attached map 
which shows the extent of the proposal. 
 
If you would like to comment or have any concerns with the proposal, please let me know 
either by email at the email address above or in writing to the address listed at the top of 
this letter. Please mark any correspondence for my attention. 
 
As local residents, your views are important and all responses received will be reviewed 
with your local ward councillors, prior to making any decision on whether to proceed to the 
final statutory consultation stage. 
 
I look forward to receiving your response by 12th February 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Traffic Engineer 
 


